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45.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to you 
today to discuss the matter of the Job Readiness, Career Planning, and 
Vocational Assessment Services Sole Source Contract. As a concerned 
citizen and advocate for efficient and effective public services, I believe there 
are ways to reduce the costs associated with this contract while maintaining 
the high quality of services provided.

Firstly, I would like to suggest a thorough review of the current contract to 
identify any areas where costs can be reduced without compromising the 
quality of services. This could involve examining the scope of services 
provided, the number of service providers involved, and the overall efficiency 
of the contract. By identifying areas where costs can be trimmed, we can 
work towards a more cost-effective solution.

Secondly, I propose exploring the possibility of partnering with local 
educational institutions, non-profit organizations, and other community 
resources to provide these services. By leveraging the expertise and 
resources of these organizations, we can potentially reduce the costs 
associated with the contract while still ensuring that our community members 
receive the support they need to succeed in their careers.

Thirdly, I encourage the board to consider implementing a competitive bidding 
process for the provision of these services. This would allow for a more 
transparent and cost-effective approach to selecting service providers, 
ensuring that the best value for money is achieved.

Lastly, I would like to suggest the implementation of a comprehensive 
evaluation system to monitor the effectiveness and efficiency of the services 
provided. By regularly assessing the impact of these services on the 
community, we can identify areas for improvement and make data-driven 
decisions to further reduce costs while maintaining the quality of services.

In conclusion, I believe that by reviewing the current contract, exploring 
partnerships with local organizations, implementing a competitive bidding 
process, and establishing an evaluation system, we can work towards 
reducing the costs associated with the Job Readiness, Career Planning, and 
Vocational Assessment Services Sole Source Contract. I thank you for your 
attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker

Natali  Shabani

Vv  Citizen
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